
WORSHIP AND  
PROGRAMS: 
 
Regular Events 
 
Worship and Sunday School:  
Sundays, 9:55AM 
 
Adult Bells: Wednesdays, 6:30PM 
 
Adult Choir: Wednesdays, 7:30PM 
 
Bible Study: Wednesdays, 10AM 
 
Craft Group: Returns In June 
 
Fiber Fellowship:  
2nd and 4th Tuesday, 7PM 
 (NO January & February) 
 
Junior Ringers and Youth Choir: 
Sundays, 11:15AM 
 
Prayer Group: Fridays, 12PM 
              (off-site) 
 
Quilt Guild: 3rd Tuesday, 1PM 
 
Wednesday Dinner: Wednesdays,  
                            6PM 
 
Young at Heart: 1st Wednesday, 
   noon (NO January & February) 
 
Board Meetings 
 
Christian Education: Feb. 6, 7PM 
 
Council: Feb. 15, 7PM  
 
Deacons: Feb. 1, 7PM  
 
Finance & Property: Feb. 8, 7PM 
 
Green Team: TBD 
            
Missions: Feb. 11, 7:30PM 
 
Music: Feb. 5, 5:30PM 
 
Organ Completion Committee:  
               Feb. 9, 11:30AM  
 
Vitality: Feb. 1, 7PM  
 
 
 

 

1350 Pleasant St., Brockton, MA 02301  ǒ  508-586-3022  ǒ   www.brocktonucc.org   ǒ   office@brocktonucc.org 

PASTORôS PAGE 

We are abuzz, alive and filled with hope.  From 
World Voices being awarded even more grants, 
to a great turnout for Brockton Interfaith      
Community work, to a wonderful funeral and 
collation for Peggy Dunford, to lively             
confirmation classes and a beautiful concert by 
Sylvia and Murrayé. the list goes on and on.   
You are a wonderful, caring congregation that is 
following Jesus.  I am in awe, every day, of your 
stretching, your growth and your work.   
SOOOOOé. I hope you are noticing the energy.  I hope you are considering 
what you might do to support the efforts, what calls your name.   

February 14th is not only Valentineôs Day, but it is also Ash Wednesday.  We 
will have our traditional pancake dinner and at 6:45 head upstairs to begin 
Lent with a services of ashes and commitment.  Read about the Breakfast and 
Beliefs series for Saturdays in Lent.  I hope you will consider being one of the 
presenters on the various topics of faith, and if not, I hope you will come and 
enjoy breakfast and conversation.   

If someone tells you that they have been to the School of Prophetic Action 
(BICôs training) and want to have a 30 minute conversation with you to hear 
your concerns for the community or world, please say yes.  We are            
conducting a very important listening campaign to surface issues to make the 
world a better place.  We cannot sit down and feel helpless ï there is too 
much work to do. 

Not into meeting?  How about reading?  The book group (an open and      
ever-changing group) will discuss Tears We Cannot Stop on February 10th at 
10.  I have begun reading the 50 books mentioned in that book to be more 
educated and informed about black history in this country, and I invite you to 
join me in reading and understanding.  Maybe it would be something you do 
for Lent and then evaluate how you feel about adding some ñassigned      
readingò to your life.   

We are abuzz.  We are striving to create beloved community, to be the 
church, to follow Jesus.  Be a part of it ï the world needs your effort.   

Happy Lent,  

Rev. Patricia 
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Stewardship Snippets 

 *   You (Yes, you!) fill this Beloved Community of Christ Church with joy and  

      thanks-giving in reflecting Godôs Love and Blessings! Stewardship thanks   
  you for giving and caring and sharing - for ñBeing Churchò! 
 
*    Boxes of weekly offering envelopes (and some monthly packets) are still 
 available on the table at the top of the stairs in the narthex and on the         
 information counter in the downstairs entry. 
 
*    Please brainstorm about Stewardship! What does Church Stewardship 
 mean to you? What exciting ideas do you have about sharing Godôs Gifts of 
 Time, Talent, and Treasure in our Beloved Community of Christ Church? 
 We would love to hear your ideas and explorations. Please feel free to 
 share with each other AND with Stewardship representatives Doug        
 Anderson, Jo-Ellen Fisher and Katrina Clinton.  
 
*    Most of all, love each other as if your life depended on it. Be generous with 
 Godôs Blessings, passing them around so all get in on it. That way, Godôs 
 bright presence will be evident in everything through Jesus! Oh, yes! 

 
               1st Peter 4: 8-11 (The Message Adaptation) 
      
 
                        Blessings and Joy,  Stewardship 

Notes from Murray 

Hellooooooo!!!  February is Black History Month.  Most of the anthems will be in 
celebration of this month.  The choir has been working hard on anthems for our 
worship services.  Some of the titles include:  Kumbaya, Swing Low, Shout Glory, 
Wade in the Water and many more!  If you are interested in joining the choir, it isnôt 
too late!  Come on out!  Let a choir member or Murray know.  We will prepare a 
folder for you! 

As we start our journey toward Lent and Easter, it is time to rejuvenate the Lenten 
Ringers.  We start rehearsing on Feb. 4th after church.  The rehearsals will be    
directly after the Jr. Ringers.  Likewise, on Feb. 4th, there is a painting event for 
anyone interested.  Please alert Murray or Lisa Sparling if you are interested and 
havenôt signed up yet, as the teacher needs to have an accurate count of those  
present.  The costs for adults is $20 and for kids, age 8 to 18 is $15.  You will go 
home with a canvas of your very own!   

This past week, we had an amazing concert featuring our own Sylvia Berry!  It was attended by a small and              
appreciative audience.  One would have to go to Europe or NYC to get this type of concert, as something this          
specialized doesnôt happen every day.  Thank you, Sylvia, for bring such a great concert to our sanctuary!  The next 
concert will be on March 4th and will be a performance of Murray.  Thatôs right, I, your humble servant, will be           
performing a wide range of songs to inspire you, make you laugh, cry, but mostly smile in a knowing way.  Please    
reserve the date and show up to have a great time!   

The Talent Show is on the horizon!  Last year, we had such a great time seeing the talented and wonderful members of 
our church sing and dance.  There will be a sign up sheet on the information counter.  Please sign up.  There will be an      
audition/screening that will happen on Sunday, April 8th after church.  You could sing a song, tell a story, dance, read 
or tell a joke or two, juggle...anything, really!  We want to see you.  If you donôt do something yourself, come and      
support your fellow church members!  May 6th at 1:00pm.  Concessions will be sold.  

~Murray 



 
Young at Heart will meet on  
March 7th at 11:30am for lunch, 
followed by Dick Hillôs midday   
music concert at 12:15pm,         
followed by dessert at 1:00pm.   
No meeting in February.   

              THE ORGAN COMPLETION COMMITTEE 

 
CHRIST CHURCH PIPE ORGAN SERIES 

 

Save the Date! For the next Bach Birthday Bash 
 
     On Sunday, March 18

th
, at 3 pm, we will present Ms. Christa Rakich as featured organist for our 

third ñBach Birthday Bash.ò A prizewinner at international organ competitions, Ms. Rakich has received 

particular acclaim for her interpretations of the music of J.S. Bach. With keyboardist Peter Sykes, she 

performed a complete cycle of Bachôs keyboard works in a series of 34  

concerts aptly named Tuesdays with Sebastian. 

     With keyboardist Susan Ferr®, Rakich is a founding performer of the Big 

Moose Bach Festival in Berlin, New Hampshire, which presents cantatas, 

chamber music and keyboard music of J.S. Bach in rural New Hampshire 

each summer.  

     Also on the program will be Intrepid Brass, a professional quintet brought together by a deep     

passion for music making. Seasoned by their individual experiences, Intrepid Brass delivers impactful 

performances that have delighted New England audiences. The founding members are Scott 

Abramanson and Miles F. Davis, on trumpet; Rachel Daly on horn; trombonist Loralee Swanson; and 

Thomas Gregory, tuba. 

 Complementary tickets will be available for church members and friends, starting on February 25th. 

Prices at the door will be $15 for adults, $10 for seniors and students, and children under 18 free.  And 

there will be birthday cake following the concert. 

 

Midday Music continues 

Richard Hill will continue his Wednesday organ mini-concerts ï on February 14
th
 and March 7

th
. The 

March concert is in cooperation with Young at Hearts ï lunch first, then music, and dessert following! 

Snow Cancellations! 

Please check Channel 5 (TV), the 

website, or the church answering 

machine if it is actively snowing 

before heading to church. We do 

cancel if people are being asked 

to stay off the roads or if there is 

no  power at the church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We pray for the families of 

Robert Bowker, Peggy 

Dunford, Ruth McIntyre 

and Mel Thomas who 

have passed recently. May 

they rest in peace. 

http://www.tuesdayswithsebastian.info


 
 

February Birthdays! 

Wishing all the best on your  

birthdays:  

 

 

Sarah Sinesi, Samantha Sinesi, Janice Urban, Ramona     
Adler, Phyllis Wood, Tracey Hixon, Sheila Klecha, Bob Wood, 
Martha Binda, Sandra Marvill, Ella Alden, Nolan Nixon, Lucille 
Berg, Makayla Smith, Lois Cyr, Aubrey MacFarlane, Teigan 
Stanley, Ken Maloof, Barry Shelley, MacKenzie Copley, Liz 
Garner, Dot Quimby, Willard Cookson, Alexander Cords,   
Ronan Cords, Gunner Lutz, Katarina Lutz, Niko Lutz, Priscilla 
Bailey, Pat Illsley, Adam Mitchell 

              (listed in order of day of month from 1 to 30) 

COMMON THREADS 

QUILT GUILD      

Meets the 3rd Tuesday of 

the month, from 1 - 3pm at 

the church. Come join the 

group for fun and            

fellowship. Learn some 

new technics or share 

some. All are welcome! 

FIBER FELLOWSHIP 
Is taking a winter break for January & February 

 
Starting up again in March they meet the 2nd & 4th 
Tuesday of the month, from  7 - 9pm.  

 

 

 

 

Prayer group meets up every Friday at noon    

starting with a lunch together (bring lunch),  then a 

prayer discussion. Prayer group meets at: 
 
ACT CPA (Deb Bowmanôs Conference Room) 

50 Oliver Street Suite 210 

North Easton, MA 02356 
 
You can contact Deb with questions at:  

deb@act-cpa.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible Study meets on Wednesdays at 

10 am and is led on an almost            

alternating schedule by Ruth Poole and 

Rev. Patricia.  All are welcome! We look 

at the scriptures for the coming Sunday 

from the Revised Common Lectionary.  

Coffee Hour Helpers Needed:  please sign up at the information 

counter if you could be called on to help with coffee hour.  We assign 

committees to host each month, but some committees are very     

small ï please consider helping out!  


